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Date: 14.1.2025 

 
To: Faculty Members, Students and Graduate Students, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
From: Prof. Daniella Raveh, Dean, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 

 
Prize in Memory of Professor Arnan Seginer for Outstanding Excellence in Research – 

Call for Nominations for 2025 
 

As in previous years, this year Mrs. Ora Seginer and her daughters, Vered and Osnat, will award 
the Professor Arnan Seginer Prize for Excellence in Research at the faculty. 

The prize for Outstanding Excellence in Research in the amount of ILS 5,000 will be awarded 
to a student who has carried out praiseworthy work in the Research Project or Experimental 
Project courses in the faculty’s undergraduate curriculum.  

Moreover, this year a prize for Excellence in Research will be awarded to a student who carried 
out outstanding work in one of the above courses. The donor of this prize in the amount of ILS 
3,000 has chosen to remain anonymous. 

The main criterion for selecting the prize recipients is “work that reflects Prof. Seginer’s 
educational outlook toward excellence, creativity, coping with challenges and investigative 
thinking.” All students who took the Research Project course or Experimental Project course are 
eligible to submit their candidacy. Only in the event that it is difficult to choose between two 
excellent candidates, the Prize Committee will give preference to a candidate who is continuing 
to pursue master’s degree studies in the faculty. 

Proposals should include the final report of the work the student submitted to the Research 
Project course or Experimental Project course and a letter of recommendation from the project 
supervisor. 

Please submit candidate nominations to the Dean’s Office by March 13, 2025. 

The prize will be granted at a faculty ceremony for outstanding students, attended by 
representatives of the family, to be held on May 8, 2025. 

 
Best regards, 

 
Prof. Daniella Raveh 

 


